**Dear Planning Policy Team** 

Friends of Haven Green is delighted to see that the draft Neighbourhood Plan for Central Ealing has been formally submitted to the Council, and from there will proceed to Examination followed by a referendum.

There are some areas we might have liked to see the plan go into further, but Friends of Haven Green is broadly very supportive of the Plan and the policies within it. We believe it seeks with great credit to develop good planning policies that grapple with the implications of the Borough's rapid growth.

Friends of Haven Green hopes that these policies can now proceed to full adoption without further delay.

Best regards

Will French

For Friends of Haven Green